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Name:  Joseph Jordan PhD 
Title: CEO 
Organization: North Carolina Professionals Health Program 
 
Why do you have an interest to serve on the FSPHP Board of Directors as a Board member or officer? 
I have always been dedicated to the mission of physician health programs. I find myself with the time and ability to serve 
as a FSPHP Board member and would like to be of service. 
 
What is your vision for the next 2-3 years for the organization? (Please include any thoughts on objectives for 
accountability, consistency and excellence measures, as well as funding initiatives.) 
I believe we are in a time of increasing stress and division within healthcare. Unfortunately, there are a lot of things 
vying for the attention of healthcare professionals and a multitude of issues facing the healthcare field. I want to help 
focus the FSPHP on assisting healthcare professionals to find appropriate treatment and monitoring services. My service 
on the ETAC and as part of the ARC has really shown me the need for guidance in these areas. I must say, however, that I 
am not sure I can fully answer this question until I have a better understanding of where the board is at present and 
what are the issues facing the Board. I need to observe and listen for a period of time and then I will have a better idea 
of where to put my priorities. 
 
What skills do you bring to the organization? 
Passion for the mission. Leadership.A willingness to speak up. Past experience on various Boards including NC Sub Abuse 
Board, UNCG CED Advisory Board, and ex-officio for the NCPHP Board. Also, co-Chair of the ETAC. 
 
 


